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From: Julien DeFrance
To: DPW, (DPW); info@lowerpolkcbd.org; Chris Schulman; Lurie, Daniel (MYR); Nagano, Tomio (BOS); Sauter,

Danny (BOS); SauterStaff; Danny Sauter; Andrews, Michelle (BOS); Bell, Tita (BOS); DPW-Public Works
Commission

Subject: Reminder: DPW/Street Cleaning this Wednesday on Sutter St (Even Side), this Friday (Odd Side)
Date: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 6:12:07 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Reminder: DPW/Street Cleaning this Wednesday on Sutter St (Even Side), this Friday (Odd Side)

Good afternoon,

Since you all have been forgetting about our street cleaning over the last couple of weeks and months, please make
sure to honor tomorrow’s street cleaning on the 1200 block of Sutter St (Even side) as well as 1200 block of Sutter
St this Friday for the Odd side of the street.

Both between 7-8 AM.

Despite multiple repeated requests to reinstate our street cleaning here and at many other surrounding locations
(Polk/Sutter, The Entire Lower Polk St Commercial Corridor, Austin St, Bush St, Fern St, Hemlock St, Post St,
Cedar St, Geary St, Myrtle St, Olive St, O’Farrell St, Willow St, etc…) - our streets and sidewalks haven’t received
a single full and correct street cleaning for many months now, actually more than a year.

While the Lower Polk CBD is doing as much as they can, they remain short staffed, do not work 24/7, and are most
importantly lacking of the appropriate equipment.

It is essential that DPW does the work our excessive taxes are paying them for here in San Francisco, and our
neighborhood. If anyone’s not doing their job, have them be fired and replaced. It’s as simple as that!

Why are some neighborhoods getting a better treatment than others? Why are you letting the prior decision of an
incompetent and clueless (Breed/Peskin) administration still affect us today?

Make sure to resume the service as of tomorrow morning or else you will hear back from us all in the area.

Going forward, please ensure that no street cleaning service is ever missed or forgotten about

We just can’t have that be or become again a recurring issue.

Thanks again!

JD.


